
 

 
 
March 28, 2023 
 
Greetings park supporters, 
Thank you for signing up for the Briones Pilot Project interest list. The East Bay Regional Park District will 
begin the Briones Pilot Project on Friday, April 21, 2023. This nearly two-year pilot program will test a 
variety of strategies to manage trail use and natural resources in the approximately north-eastern 1/3 of 
Briones Regional Park. 
 
Project staff have a few updates to provide including: 

• An updated project zone and trail map 
• An updated list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 
• A February 25 meeting follow-up message from Deputy General Manager Jim O’Connor 
• A Rules Memo which outlines the temporary changes to park policies and regulations during the 

pilot program 
 
General information and updates can be found on the pilot project webpage at 
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project. 
 
The Park District looks forward to working with community members and park users to test new trail use 
strategies, protect natural resources, and receive feedback on the Briones Pilot Project’s 
implementation. Updates will be provided periodically through this e-mail distribution list and via the 
project webpage.  
 
Sincerely, 
EBRPD project staff 
 
 
   

https://www.ebparks.org/sites/default/files/Briones_Pilot_Project_Map_20230320.pdf
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project#Faq
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project/briones-pilot-project-update
https://www.ebparks.org/sites/default/files/2023-Briones-Pilot-Ord-38-Rules-Memo-FINAL-3-15-23.pdf
https://www.ebparks.org/parks/briones/briones-pilot-project/briones-pilot-project-update

